
Bridgerland Village Water Users and Lot Owners
Garden City, Utah

! On 2-4-2021, Bridgerland Water Company filed for a 
rate increase with the Public Services Commission.  The 
last rate increase Bridgerland Water Company requested 
and was granted was 2008.

!   Bridgerland Water Company does not set the rates 
to be charged.  The Public Services Commission sets the 
rates. The PSC requires regulated water companies to be 
self-supporting, which leads to safer, more reliable and 
financially sound companies that have more stable rates in 
the future.

! In reviewing Bridgerland Water Company’s cost of 
doing business and taking into consideration the health 
and age of the people who have been performing the 
duties in the past, we are at the point that we need to pay 
employees to take over the day-to-day operations to keep 
the water company safe and reliable.  Much of the work 
done in the past has been done by us and our family and 
that work must now be hired out.  



! In the last couple of Home Owner meetings, Ted has 
said that a rate increase is coming your way.  We want you 
to know that it is coming.

! We have been given a docket number and will start 
the process. 

! For your information:  below is the Public Services 
Commission web site and the docket number:

! Psc.utah.gov
! Docket number:  21-001-01

! Please check the above web site as often as you wish 
to keep up to date on the filings and information.

!

Ted J. Wilson, President
Bridgerland Water Company


